
The Resort at Governor’s Crossing Announces Opening of Two Waterslides

SEVIERVILLE, Tenn. (May 26, 2023) - The Resort at Governor’s Crossing, Tripadvisor’s #24
best waterpark resort, has added two epic waterslides to their outdoor waterpark experience,
opening Memorial Day weekend.

Who is ready for the thrill of the ride? Reaching three stories high, the Rushing River slides offer
endless hours of splashing and racing fun.

Rushing River Racer, a 326 ft side-by-side racer body slide, provides a unique experience
allowing guests to challenge their opponent from the very top to the very bottom. Rushing River
Run takes single riders on a 340 ft twisting tube ride, pushing them in and out of tunnels and
around thrilling loops with 1200 gallons of water a minute.

The waterslides are the newest addition to The Resort’s indoor and outdoor waterpark action,
which already boasts a 250 ft lazy river, a super-sized swimming pool, Adventure Springs, two
indoor waterslides, hot tubs, and much more.

In addition to the new waterslides, Summer 2023 guests can also explore the third annual
Butterfly Experience Festival, featuring more than 1,000 Painted Ladies fluttering around the
butterfly enclosure. Guests of all ages will learn about the Butterfly Cycle and flower gardens
while interacting with beautiful butterflies.

All waterpark adventures are included in every stay and are private for resort guests. For more
information on The Resort at Governor’s Crossing, visit
https://resortatgovernorscrossing.com/index.php
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